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Press	release	

We	are	excited	to	announce	that	Swiss	LegalTech	Association	(SLTA)	has	partnered	with	the	Swiss	Bar	
Association	(SBA)	to	expand	its	continued	effort	to	educate	and	inform	both	the	SLTA	as	well	as	SBA	
members	about	the	latest	LegalTech	developments	in	the	Swiss	market.	

Through	this	strategic	partnership,	SLTA	and	SBA	will	provide	a	platform	for	active	discussions,	latest	
information	and	further	training	opportunities	to	all	its	members.	The	agreement	brings	together	two	
communities	for	a	cross-disciplinary	exchange	and	a	chance	to	actively	shape	developments	beyond	each	
community.		

“We	are	thrilled	to	partner	with	the	SBA	and	are	looking	forward	to	a	fruitful	collaboration	for	the	Swiss	
legal	market,”	said	Christoph	Küng,	Co-founder	and	President	of	SLTA.	“We	believe	that	the	continued	
exchange	between	legal	and	tech	is	essential	to	raise	awareness	for	current	and	future	enabling	
opportunities	in	the	daily	practice	of	the	Swiss	law	practitioner.”	
	
“SBA	in	accordance	with	its	Digitalisation	expert	group	welcomes	this	cooperation	and	the	newly	created	
biannual	event	Legalinnovation	in	close	cooperation	with	SLTA.	Conversely,	the	SLTA	will	provide	
thematic	support	for	the	lawyers'	congress	in	the	interim	years,"	according	to	René	Rall,	Secretary	
General	of	the	SBA.	"A	win-win	situation	that	allows	us	to	keep	up	to	date	with	digital	progress	and	to	
annualy	present	SBA	members	with	innovative	as	well	as	practical	instruments.” 
	

About	SLTA	

The	SLTA	is	a	neutral,	nonprofit	association	which	provides	a	platform	in	order	to	foster	the	development	
legal	technology	in	Switzerland	as	well	as	for	a	better	understanding	of	the	legal	technology	market.		

About	SBA	

The	SBA	represents	and	defends	the	reputation,	rights	and	interests	of	Swiss	Barristers	both	domestically	
and	abroad	on	behalf	of	the	independence	of	the	legal	profession.	
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